From: Vachy, Jason E. [mailto:Jason.Vachy@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 1:20 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin

PO Dan Conway and I travelled to Kentucky 7/17/2017 - 7/21/2017. This was in support of a federal investigation and all expenses were paid by The Department of Justice. 

I will be traveling again the week of August 14th in support of the same investigation. Again, all expenses will be paid by DOJ. 

Thank you 

Jason Vachy

